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PARENT SURVEY ON DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY AND AI IN EDUCATION 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
As a part of its ongoing commitment to enhancing children’s learning experiences, 
the Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) is conducting a survey 
to gather valuable insights on the use of digital technology and artificial intelligence 
(AI) in education. 
The survey aims to understand how technology and AI are being utilized in the 
learning process and to identify opportunities for further improvements. Your input 
is essential in shaping the future of education for children. Kindly click here to access 
and complete the survey. 
We request your participation in this survey, as your feedback will contribute 
significantly to the development of innovative and effective educational practices. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation! 

 
 
 Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 

https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/F041A1339B2549CEB33596684C3A4707

